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06/10/2021 
 
RE: Faculty of Administration and Economic Studies in Uherske Hradiste, Jagiellonian College in 
Toruń 

 
Atten: doc. RNDr. PhDr. Oldřich Hájek, Ph.D., MBA   
 
 
Dear Dean Oldřich Hájek: 
 
On behalf of the AAHEA, the American Association of Higher Education and Accreditation, 
we are pleased to announce that Faculty of Administration and Economic Studies in Uherske 

Hradiste, Jagiellonian College in Toruń  has successfully been approved by the AAHEA Board 
of Directors as an Accredited Member. 
 
This Accreditation with all the rights, honours, privileges and responsibilities pertaining 
thereto, is granted in testimony of compliance with the criteria established by this 
commission, full accreditation. 
 
We wish to congratulate Dean Oldřich Hájek and his staff for a job, “well-done” and above 
and beyond that of the standard minimum requirements. 
 
With the current trend in education, we believe the AAHEA has the most recognized and 
respected non-governmental accreditation available internationally, and is certainly the 
oldest.  While we were here during the accreditation process, we are also here to assist 
you after the process by providing solutions to many different educational needs and 
services that may arise. 
 
Regards, 
AAHEA 

 
Stephen R. Barnhart, D.D., Ed.D. 
Director of Accreditation 
 
 

 


